
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Please note that the next BWSPA meeting will take place on Thursday 19 January at 7.30pm and will be 
held in the Sixth Form Common Room. 
 
We are a friendly bunch of parents who attend the PA meetings two or three times a term and, as many of 
you are aware, run social events to raise money for the school. If you have attended a meeting before, 
please do come along again and we would also really like new members to join us. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve Taylor (Chair) 
BWSPA 

 


